
Memorandum of Understanding  

On 14th February 2020, a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) was signed between Don Bosco 

College of Engineering (DBCE) and Persistent Systems Limited (PSL). 

 

The purpose of this MoU is to develop and expand a framework of cooperation and joint operations 
between Persistent Systems Limited and DBCE to commence and progress towards a mutually 
beneficial engagement. This MOU seeks to crystallize the understanding of both parties as regards 
the mode of their engagement and define their roles, and responsibilities. 

 

The MoU was signed in the presence of Rev. Fr. Kinley D’Cruz, Director (DBCE), Dr. Neena 

Panandikar, Principal (DBCE) and Asst. Prof. Gaurang Patkar, HOD – Dept. of Computer Engineering 

(DBCE) along with Mr. Girish Bharne, Vice President, PSL. 

 

 

 

 


